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 Dear [Name],
This past year has been remarkable for the UF College of Journalism and Communications. Our students continue to win national awards across all of our disciplines. Our faculty continue to be recognized across UF and across the nation for their teaching and research. We continue to expand our state-of-the-art immersion venues, including the build-out of a new, world-class social media listening lab.
Our success is due, in large part, to alumni contributions. That’s where I hope you can help. Please extend a hand to the next classes of Gators by making a tax-deductible gift to our College today. 
Each new CJC class builds on the achievements of the students who preceded them. Just as the College helped you advance your career, as a student here you helped lay the foundation on which we continue to build and expand. 
And, as an alumnus, you can help build on your own legacy by continuing to support CJC and its students. Your gift helps provide new opportunities and experiences for all students, and particularly those students with financial needs. Donor gifts have helped students afford internships in major media markets, expand our immersion opportunities, recruit renowned faculty and staff, upgrade our infrastructure and so much more. 
Ultimately, your gift helps ensure our students thrive when they graduate, and that the College continues to be a leader in journalism and communications education and research. 
Please make a tax-deductible gift today to support the next generation of Communigators ready to change the world!
Hub Brown Dean
College of Journalism and Communications
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